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LOOK WHO’S TALKING 2024 – ORACY PROJECT 

Friday 26th January 2024 

Dear Amberley families, 

We are very excited to be entering the ‘Look Who’s Talking’ Competition again this year and invite all children in 
Key Stage 1 and Key stage 2 to enter. 

The competition celebrates the big voices of our small people. Every child will have the opportunity to speak for two 
minutes in front of their class in the class heats, from which three ‘Star Speakers’ will be chosen. These Star Speakers 
from each class will then take part in the whole school heats, from which one representative from our school will be 
chosen for KS1, lower KS2 and upper KS2. This will then move into the partnership heats where each category will 
compete against schools locally. The three finalists from the partnership heats will then be selected to attend the 
final, which will take place at Guild Hall on 12th April 2024. 

The children can talk about absolutely anything that they choose for a two-minute talk to their peers. They cannot 
use technology but can bring any props that they wish to. 

The class heats will take place week commencing Monday 5th February 2024 and those successful will be selected 
for the school heats on Thursday 8th February 2024. If your child would like to enter, please ensure they are prepared 
for these dates. 

On the back of this letter is the ‘Look Who’s Talking’ poster, which will give you more information about the 
competition, but if you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Hamilton 
English Subject Leader 


